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Dates to Remember 
December 2 Rotation 3 Begins (Grade 8s) 

December 10 Mastery Night 

December 17 PAC Meeting 

December 20 Student Council Spirit Day 

December 20 Last Day before Winter Break 

January 6 School Reopens 

January 13 Grad Photo Retakes 

January 15 Scholarship Information Night (7pm) 

January 21 PAC Meeting (7pm) 

January 24 Rotation 3 Ends (Grade 8s) 

January 27 Semester 2 Term 1 Begins 
 Rotation 4 Begins (Grade 8s) 

January 31 Student Council Spirit Day 

Inclement Weather and School Closures! 
 

It’s that time of year when we would like to remind parents 
about school-closure procedures.  The most common rea-
sons that schools might be closed are dangerous road con-
ditions due to a heavy snowfall or ice. 
 
For the most current updates, please 
listen to local radio stations (WAVE 
102.3 FM and WOLF 106.9 FM) in 
the mornings. 

 
We also attempt to put an announce-
ment of any school closures on the District website, 
www.sd68.bc.ca, Twitter and Facebook, but our ability to do 
so could be affected by such things as power outages and 
technical issues.  If there is no announcement on the web-
site or social media, please be sure to listen to our local 
radio stations; however, it is your right to make the final 
decision for your child(ren)to travel safely to/from school on 
such days. 

CCSS wants to celebrate the holidays with 
some amazing things our students have 

done this year, including a 
performance by our band! 

Please join us for our 

“MASTERY NIGHT” 
 

 

 

December 10
th

 from 5 to 7pm 
(Dinner will also be provided, what a treat!) 

Anti-bullying and Student Empowerment Concert 
 

This past week on Tuesday, our school was lucky 
enough to have a famous Canadian and International 
Country Artist (Ryan Laird) do a concert and presenta-
tion on Anti-bullying and Student Empowerment.   
 
This was a great opportunity for students to hear a 
strong message about reaching their goals and potential 
and how to stand up to bullying.    
 
A great positive energy throughout the school!  

 
Cedar Jazz Quartet will be playing some Christmas  
carols at the 49th Parallel Grocery Store in Cedar 

on Thursday December 12th from 4:30-5pm. 
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PAC NEWS 
 

The CCSS PAC has been quite busy this school year and 
we would love to see more people out to the PAC Meet-
ings which are held every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
6:30pm in the learning commons and you can enjoy the 
conversations and free pizza. 
 

Our “Easy Peasy” Fundraiser brought in just over $1600 
– thank you to everyone who supported this! 
 
We have delegated out our gaming funds this year and 
wanted to give you an overview: 

 
- New Incline Bench for the Weight Room Club - 
$614.88 
- Rented a Bass Clarinet for the school year for the Jazz 
Club - $515.20 
- Bussing for the Band who are playing at Oak Tree Sen-
iors home on Dec 10th - $145 
- Camera Driver for the Photography, Yearbook, Drama 
Club - $369.59 
- Purchased a water distiller for the Science & Eco Club 
to make Essential Oils - $364.36 
- Bussing costs for various trips for various teachers – 
approx. $1900 
- Purchased a food cart for the Breakfast Club - $193.79 
- Purchased 4 RC Batteries for Technology Club - 
$250.00 
- Veneer Kits for Technology Club to make skateboards / 
longboards – up to $2300 (we are still working on best 
place to get these kits) 

 
** We need to purchase some Rugby Jerseys so we will 
be running a raffle in the new year to purchase these as 
the cost is approx. $2500 for 20 sets.  We want to keep 
sports a forefront in our school and team clothing is ex-
pensive. 
 
Keep sending in your Country Grocer and 49th Parallel 
receipts – we earn 1% back off of the total in gift cards – 
Thank you to the Haack family for adding up all the re-
ceipts and taking them in to get our gift cards 
 
When you go to Cobb’s bread make sure you tell them 
you are with Cedar Community Secondary as we get a % 
back from them for sales attached to CCSS 
 
Don’t forget the Soap Exchange offers a 10% discount if 
you shop there and tell them you are with Cedar Commu-
nity Secondary 
 
Please join our Facebook Page for information about 
what is upcoming – Cedar Secondary PAC 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me: 
Marnie Strijckers 
250-591-8090 or mstrijckers@shaw.ca  

STUDENT EXPECTATIONS 
 

Arriving Late / Leaving Early / 
Focus Blocks 

 
For safety purposes, students arriving late are re-
quired to sign-in at the office so the school is aware 
they are in the building.  If a student wishes to leave 
the grounds early, they are required to sign out at the 
office. Both must have parental/guardian consent to 
be an excused absence, and if they do not sign in/
out, we cannot be held responsible for their safety. 
 
Parental/guardian consent can be given by calling 
the office, sending a note or a text advising that the 
student is excused and able to leave at a certain 
time. 
 

Student Fees 
 
Yearbook fees will be increasing to $50 beginning 
January 1st and Dry Grad fees will be increasing to 
$60 beginning March 1st.  If you haven’t already, 
there is still time to pay before the increase! 
 
If you’re not sure whether or not you have paid 
these fees or if you require any financial assistance, 
please contact Leah in the office at 250-722-2414. 
 

 

Free Parenting Course—Vital Connection 
 
Mr. Lorne Freedman is offering to facilitate the Vital 
Connection, a free parenting video-course that has 
been developed by internationally renowned develop-
mental psychologist Dr. Gordon Neufeld, a best-selling 
and award-winning author.  
 
Dr. Neufeld’s revolutionary and scientific approach 
turns parenting right-side up, restoring natural intuition 
to parenting and putting parents back in the driver`s seat. 
It is an eight session course usually delivered over 8 
weeks with a certificate of completion available at the 
end.  
 
Lorne, our CCSS counsellor, has been working with Dr. 
Neufeld for over 10 years and is a certified facilitator 
and is looking forward to exploring the Vital Connection 

with a new group of interested parents and guardiansΦ  
 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƘƛƳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ  
 
Huy ch qõu 
Thanks 

mailto:mstrijckers@shaw.ca


**Important Dates for Grads** 
 
Grad Photo Retakes ....................... January 13 

Deadline for Grad Fees .............. by April 30th 

Dry Grad ........................................ June 19th 

Grad Rehearsal / BBQ ... June 22nd at 12:30 pm 
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ATTENTION GRADE 12’S 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

The Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation works with 
the community on an ongoing basis to support the students of 
School District 68.  Scholarships, awards and bursaries are a 
major focus for the foundation. Scholarship booklets and ap-
plication forms will be available soon. For more info surf over 
to:  
 

http://www.nlsf.ca/index.php?p=1_6_Awards 
 

Did you know you can access your own transcript from the 
Ministry Website and have it e-transferred to Universities of 
your choice? Check out the registration procedures here: 
 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/
support/transcripts-and-certificates 
 

More info coming soon! 

DRY GRAD 2020 
 

Dry Grad is a great community event that takes months of 
planning, and it simply cannot happen without your support.  
There are several vacancies on the Committee available. 
 

Please check out their website at www.nanaimodrygrad.com 
for the upcoming meeting’s schedule and if you or anyone 
you know may be interested in helping out! 

GRAD PHOTOS 
 

 
 

Grads,  If you did not book an appointment for 
your grad photos, itôs not too late!   

 

Edge Imaging will be returning on  
Monday January 13

th
 

 

To book an appointment go to: 
www.bookmygrad.ca enter your school code, 
JBC, your student number, pick your time and 

youôre on! 
 

If you need a retake you may do so for no charge 
by returning your original proofs  

to the photographer.   
 

If you wish to keep your original proofs there is a 
$10.00 charge. 

 

Need help or have questions; contact Vince Goff: 
Phone or text 250-218-4633 or email 

vgoff@edgeimaging.ca 

GRADUATION ASSESSMENT DATES: 

November: All Grade 10 students wrote. If your son 
or daughter missed the exam in November they will be 
able to write in January with the Grade 11ôs.  

January 23rd: All Grade 11 students will write the Nu-
meracy Assessment and any Grade 10ôs who missed 
the Exam in November.  

January 24th. Any Grade 12 student eligible to graduate 
who has not yet written or wishes to re write the Numer-
acy Assessment.  

April 14-20: Date to be determined: All Grade 10 stu-
dents will write the Literacy Assessment and any grade 
11 or 12 student who did not write the Numeracy As-
sessment this school year: Last chance for Grade 12ôs 
who wish to graduate. There will be no Numeracy As-
sessment available in June: Current Grade 12 students 
are not required to write the Literacy Assessment.  

June 22nd and 23rd: Re write session for English 12 and 
Communications 12 for students who took these cours-
es prior to the 2019 2020 school year. Current Grade 
12 students do not write this assessment. 

More information can be found here:  https://
curriculum.gov.bc.ca/assessment/literacy-assessment/grade-10-
literacy-assessment  

AUTOMATED DISPATCH SYSTEM 
 

Just a note to say that if you prefer not to receive automat-
ed calls for attendance and only receive emails, please con-
tact Pam in the office and we will modify it for you. 
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